
From: RobinM <melodyofharpists@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 8:41 PM 
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us> 
Subject: Workforce housing: personal income definition 
  
Greetings, Michael -- 
  
I continue to be concerned that *personal income* is an inadequate term for use in the workforce 
housing zoning amendment. 
  
Either:  
(1) the concept should be made explicit through the substitution of a different term, or  
(2) it should be included in the ordinance's definitions. 
  
In either event, the term should reflect the goal or intent of the amendment, i.e., for what economic 
demographic do we intend to provide housing. 
  
Please see the below federal Congressional resource, below. 
  
I understand that a public hearing for the workforce housing amendment has not yet opened, but please 
do forward this email to the Planning Board and Housing Task Force. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Regards, 
  
              -- Robin 
 
Robin Mower 
 

 


